To:
IMU Adhering Organizations
ICMI Country Representatives via icmi-representatives@mathunion.org

Dear colleagues,

As previously announced, ICMI is in the process of election of the ICMI Executive Committee (EC) for
the 2021-2024 term in office.

The formation of the EC Nominating Committee (NC) has been completed by December 31, 2018. We
would like to thank all those country representatives who sent their nominations. As previously
announced, Professor Micheéle Artigue was appointed as the Chairperson. Two other core members
of the committee are Professor Carlos Kenig, President of IMU and Professor Jill Adler, President of
ICMI. The other members of the NC were selected according to the statutes and their names remain
undisclosed throughout the process.

The next step of the process is to collect nominations for the slate that will be presented towards the
election of the next ICMI Executive Committee. This election will take place at the ICMI General
Assembly, on July 11*, 2020 in Shanghai — one day prior to the ICME14. Thus, ICMI hereby invites
country representatives (in consultation with the relevant constituencies of the country) to submit
nominations for each of the ICMI EC positions:

¢ |CMI President,

¢ |ICMI Secretary General,

¢ ICMI Vice Presidents (2) and

¢ ICMI EC Members-at-Large (5)

Each nomination must include:

- The candidate’s full name and country of work

- The position for which he/she are nominated

- The candidate’s CV (maximum of two pages)

- Astatement in which the candidate declares her/his willingness to serve, and

- The candidate’s vision, motivation and plans for her/his term in office if elected
- Letters of support (optional)

The nominations for President and Secretary General must be received by April 1, 2019,
and the nominations for the other positions must be received by June 1, 2019.

All nominations should be sent to

Michéle Artigue <michele.artigue@univ-paris-diderot.fr>, Chair of the Nominating Committee from
an official e-mail address of the AO/ICMI representative. Only ICMI representatives can send
nominations.

For further details regarding this process, please consult
https://www.mathunion.org/icmi/organizationicmi-executive-committee/nomination-members-icmi-
ec-2021-2024

Sincerely

Abraham Arcavi
Secretary General of the International Commission on Mathematical Instruction (ICMI)



